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September 17, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear NCAAR: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to be considered for endorsement. 

 

I am writing in response to the 2023 NJ State Legislative Questionnaire for NCAAR.  As a member of the 

legislature for the past 27 years I believe that my record of legislative initiatives and my voting record best 

address the questions included in your questionnaire. 

 

However, if you should require further explanation on a particular issue, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your kind consideration and I would be honored to receive your endorsement. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

LOUIS D. GREENWALD 

Assembly Majority Leader 

Sixth Legislative District 

Democrat 

 

 

 


